
City Clerk,

This email servers as SUPPORT for the proposed zoning amendment. Stop big,
stupid, ugly houses!

D. Osborn

H-1 Correspondence – Dave Osborn 

From: Dave Osborn [mailto:shimbabaway@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 8:15 PM 
To: CityClerk 
Cc: Mark Hungerford; Council District 8 
Subject: SUPPORT FOR Application Number 1602-50 R-1-L Zoning District - Zoning Text 
Amendment 
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